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there willbea second Shinerama General Meeting on Monday, November 25, at 7pm 
in the SUB Ballroom. This meeting will be held to discuss and to begin planning

for events next term.

attention all people who applied for Orientation 1992. Your raffle tickets are back on 
November 27. Please drop them off to us in the Orientation Office or put them in 

our mail slot in the hallway next to our SUB office.

1 When I finished flipping
I through my Bruns last week the Conference; VP External
II could not help to notice that Tammy Yates; VP Finance 
I my column was missing. I 
I wondered what might have 

■ caused this oversight,
1 considering that I had 
1 submitted my article by the

■Wednesday night deadline. I ence, or CFS in general,
1 made a few calls and found 

■out that the printer at the 
MBrunswickan office had 
# decided to take an early 
1 Christmas vacation. The 
I creator of the SU Page had 
1 scrambled to lay out the 

1 articles and ads that had 
1 already been printed, and
I had no choice but to omit the the amount of school work 

I report from the SAL. Oh 
1 well, I guess the whole 
1 theory that I had developed 
1 about a conspiracy between 
I the Brunswickan and the 
I Student Union Secretaries 
I just won’t work anymore.
I (Too bad, it was quite good.) society, for recognition by 

Now that you know the Student Union.
I why there was no report I would like to thanl
1 from the SAL, I may as well all those students who came 

I let you all in on what I had 
I written about It dealt with 
I the Canadian Federation of 

Students (CFS) national 
meeting in Ottawa, which 
took place during the first
week of November. The SU Your SAL, Jon Lazar.

sent four representatives to

James van Raalte; Councilor 
Jodi Cruickshank; and our
illustrious President Greg 
Lutes. If you have any 
questions about the confer-

FREE CURLING!!!
please contact Tammy Yates 
at the Student Union Office, 
Room 126 of the SUB.

the UNB/STU Curling Club invites all its past members and prospective new ones to 
come out to the Fredericton Golf and Curling Club (Golf Club Road) on Sunday, 
November 24,1991 (8:30 - 10:30pm) for an informal curling session prior to the 

start of the 1991-92 season. Apart from being a very social game, curling is also easy to 
learn. So if you always wanted to give the sport a try, now is the time to do so. Insruction 

will be available. For more information, contact Luc at 458-9218 or 
. Elizabeth at 450-6662.

This week the 
Student Union Council put 
away their books for one 
evening and met on Wednes­
day night as usual. After
everyone complained about

the Student Union Book Exchange for the second term will take place from 
Monday, January 6 to Friday January 17,1992, from 9-12, and 1-4. If you wish to 
sell your textbooks please bring them in during the first week of the second term. 

As well, we have lots of textbooks from the first term that you can buy.

they have left to do, the 
council attacked several 
agenda items, among them: 
CFS; a loan to the Home

IxTd
Saint

^-----------------------------------ga sto auon erence m Vancouver this January. ^

members of the African Student Union are asked to attend a General Meeting to 
be held Sunday, November 24,1991,2:30pm, in Room 103 of the SUB. Agenda items 

include Cultural Night, end-of-year social, etc., etc,.....

I up to me and told me how 
much they like my propa­
ganda.

Hang in there, only two 
more weeks of classes. Yeowomen Fundraiser

The Engineering Undergraduate Society 
would like to present its 1992 Executive

President - George Youssef EE IV 
VP External - Bruce NeUigan CE IV 

VP Administration - Michelle Hall ME n 
VP Internal - Vish Nandlall EE HI 

VP Special Events - David Rook MEU

you have seen them around campus in the last couple of years and always wondered 
what you had to do to get one. Well now is your chance! ! ! Those incredible, fabulously 

fashionable Yeowomen (UNB Women’s Soccer Club) T-shirts and sweatshirts 
will be on sale in the lobby of the SUB all of next week. So help support you university

women’s soccer club!

Thank You

On behalf of the Canadian Cystic Fibrosis Foundation, I am writing to express our 
heartfelt appreciation to the students of UNB Fredericton for their enthusiastic 

participation in the 1991 Shinerama Campaign. We are particularly grateful for the hard 
work and dedication of the campaign directors, Paula Shott and Tracy MacQuarrie 

who so generously donated their personal leadership over the course of the year to this
highly successful, national endeavor.

positions to be filled:

VP Finance 
VP Special Events (1)?

for more information, or if you are interested in the 
vacant positions, please contact the Dean’s Office 

or the EUS in Room
tile Sincerely, 

Cathleen Morrison

t


